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Burr!!!!  No other word for Michigan Weather.  Hope everyone is staying healthy and 

in good spirits.   

 

Our Auxiliary year is coming to an end and hoping all Local auxiliaries are planning on 

their annual donations from all the hard work and fundraisers thru out the year.   

I cannot tell you how important it is to consider donating to Penrickton Center.  I’m 

hoping we will surpass last year’s total donations of $8,000.00+.  Our donations will help 

Penrickton to continue providing care and support to the children who are visually 

impaired with multi disabilities.   

With Easter just around the corner maybe your Auxiliary could have an Easter egg hunt 

or maybe plan a spring Carnival for the little ones in your area.   

Also please remember to donate to John Tracy Center with your National donations.  

The John Tracy Center ensures that hearing impaired children have the beneficial 

means of communication that is needed for their Development. The AMVETS Ladies 

Auxiliary has been a supporter of The John Tracy Center since 1940.  Check out their 

website at www.JTC.ORG.   

    

Thank you   

Bonnie Rojeski   
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